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I OPPOSE HB 3427 

 

This is just more government overreach trying to control every aspect of life.  Public 

universities in Oregon do not need legislative approval to oversee their intercollegiate 

sports departments. 

  

This bill is a waste of time and money. 

 

I urge a NO vote on HB 3427 


